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Comments Received :

The public at large is entitled to know what EXACTLY is in their food. The vast quantities of ultra/highly processed foods
available to the public with more marketing and less data is dangerous. Please change the labeling on packaged foods.
Clear, data definitive, simple packaging on the FRONT of packages is an important step to create a more helpful
environment for people to make the correct choices for their own health.

Other countries around the world are taking this action with success. Let's at least attempt this. Please.



